
	
Please	check	out	our	website	…	www.alliedsportsmen.com		
	

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Gun/Cash 
Drawing 

 
Drawings will be April 1 – 30 

based on the Pennsylvania Big 
Three Evening Drawing 

Straight Numbers. 
 

Ticket donation is $25 and are 
available from Gary W. at Club 

meetings or call him at 716-
989-7227. 

 
1000 tickets will be sold. 

 
Winners must present a valid 
ID, Drivers License, NYS Pistol 

Permit and are subject to 
FBI/NICS Background Check. 

 
Incentive: 
 
There are 4 tickets per book, 
$25 per ticket.  A member sells 
a book of tickets AND  returns 
the stubs and money.  The day 
after the meetings in January, 
February, and March, Gary W. 
will look at the PA lottery 
numbers (Big Three, Evening 
Drawing, Straight Numbers).  If 
the winning number is one of 
the tickets that has been 
returned, the seller of that 
ticket will get 4 free tickets. 

 



SIGN IN!  Everyone – Every time must sign 
in to the Club… Members and Non-
members alike.  There is a book by the 
entrance/bulletin board.  In addition, to 
comply with State Liquor Authority 
regulations, non-members are NOT allowed 
to purchase alcohol in our Club.  A member 
is required to sponsor their guest.  Both sign 
in the book at the bar, and the guest will 
receive a hand stamp.   

DEPOSITS!  When depositing any money in 
the safe, at any time, for any reason, you 
MUST sign that transaction into the book that 
is on the desk.  This is our checks-and-
balances to ensure the amount in the safe is 
accounted for properly!   
 

THANK YOU! 
 

	
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Did	you	know	that	every	member,	every	year,	is	required	to	put	in	15	work	hours.		If	those	
hours	are	not	completed,	$6	per	hour	is	assessed	when	dues	are	renewed	in	June.		There	are	so	
many	opportunities	to	get	your	work	hours	in!	
	
BARTENDERS	NEEDED:		Sign	up	on	the	bulletin	board…	help	is	needed	for	special	events	and	other	
activities.		See	Larry	Goss	for	more	information.			
	
GREETERS:	We	need	TWO	greeters	for	every	meeting.		The	job	entails	sitting	at	the	entrance	for	the	
member	meetings,	having	people	sign	in,	signing	in	any	guests,	selling	50/50	tickets	and	giving	away	a	
drink	ticket.		Sign	up	on	the	bulletin	board	and	please	be	at	the	Club	by	6:00	p.m.	on	meeting	nights.		
See	Renee	Engels	or	Beth	Lancaster	with	questions.	
	
PISTOL	LEAGUES:		See	Bri	Wittmeyer	for	more	information.	

• IPL	needs	help	with	scoring,	sign-up	table,	range	setup	and	tear	down,	target	changers,	and	
(after	shooting)	bartenders.	

• PPC	needs	help	at	the	sign-up	table,	range	setup	and	tear	down,	and	(after	shooting)	
bartenders.	

• Double-tap	needs	volunteers	at	the	check-in	desk,	target	sticker	placement,	and	(after	shooting)	
bartenders.		Any	time	you	can	help	is	appreciated	and	a	good	way	to	work	off	some	of	the	
required	work	hours.	

	
TRAP:		Help	is	always	needed	with	scoring	and	loading	the	trap	houses.		See	Neal	Rainey	to	volunteer.	
	
ATTIC	CLEANING:		There	is	an	attic	clean-out	day	on	Saturday,	January	11,	at	1:00	p.m.		Come	and	
help	us	empty	out	the	attic	and	sort/throw	out	some	of	our	accumulated	“treasures.”	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



ARCHERY NEWS:  (John Floriano, Chair)  Call John with any questions at 716-725-5822.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
Pistol vs. Archery Annual Rivalry – This will be SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 8.  Sign-in begins at 10 a.m. 
 
ASA Qualifier will be June 21 and 22. 
 
All-Deer Shoot will be September 14. 
 
MARK THESE DATES ON YOUR CALENDAR NOW! 
 
 
JOAD (Dale Hoffman, Chair)  This great program (Junior Olympic Archery Development) 
runs every Saturday from 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. at the Club.  (Note: No session on Saturday, 
February 8 due to Pistol v. Archery competition.) 

 
 
WHAT’S COOKIN’ IN THE KITCHEN?  (Lynette DePlato, Chair) – Thanks to 
all my wonderful kitchen helpers for all our functions.  It is truly 
appreciated!  An ITALIAN NIGHT has been scheduled for Saturday, March 
22, 5:00 p.m.  Help will also be needed for that dinner.  You don’t have to 
know how to cook to be a volunteer.  The cost will be $15 per person.  More 
info will follow, but save the date now! 
	
 
 
 



 
TRAP NEWS:  (Neal Rainey, Chair)  
 
Spring Trap League is just around the corner!   
 
Trap can always use volunteers to complete 
some work hours by scoring and loading the trap 
houses.  See Neal for more information! 
 
OPEN TRAP is held year round (weather 
permitting) on Sundays 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. and 
Tuesdays 6 – 8 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
	

	
PISTOL	NEWS:		(Brianne	Wittmeyer,	Chair)		There	is	a	lot	
going	on	with	the	pistol	shooting	disciplines:	
	 Niagara	Frontier	Pistol	League	–	This	is	a	travelling	
league	on	various	days	of	the	week.		Home	matches	are	
Monday	nights	at	the	Club.		This	league	is	for	members	only	
and	runs	through	March.		Cost	is	$4/match	for	the	home	
range.	
	 Informal	Pistol	League	,	¨Double	Tap,	PPC	–	See	the	
flyer	on	the	left.	
	 Open	shoot/practice	–	Thursday	mornings	at	10	a.m.	
and	Sunday	mornings	at	9:30	a.m.		Cost	is	$5	per	person.	
	 Family	nights	–	The	last	Saturday	of	the	month	and	
the	Friday	after	the	member	meeting	(usually	the	second	
Friday)	–	both	these	are	potlucks	and	begin	at	7:00	p.m.		
Cost	is	$5	per	person.		Note:	Due	to	the	Christmas	holiday,	
there	is	no	Saturday	night	Family	Night	on	December	28.)	
	
Please	see	all	our	range	rules	on	our	website	at	
www.alliedsportsmen.com.			
	
	
	

	
	
	



CONSTITUTION	AMENDMENT	
In	order	to	amend	our	Constitution,	the	information	must	be	provided	to	the	membership	for	three	
meetings.		We	then	vote	for	the	desired	change	to	take	place.	
	
The	information	was	presented	at	the	December	2024	meeting,	and	it	will	be	presented	at	the	January	
and	February	2025	meetings.		The	vote	will	take	place	at	the	February	2025	meeting.	
	
Below	is	an	outline	of	the	proposed	changes:	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

 



In loving memory – Many thanks to John Blizniak for his donation to our Club in 
memory of his beloved wife, Nancy, who passed away in November 2022. 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

SOME NOTES ON THE PISTOL RANGE 
PLEASE NOTE!  The bar and the range cannot be open at the same time.  If there is a Club-sponsored 
activity (i.e. banquet, trap league, etc.) they have precedence over someone coming into the Club for 
practice.  If there is a Club-sponsored event in the range, the bar cannot open until all shooting has 
concluded.  Scheduled/league events take priority over individual practice time. 

There also appears to be some confusion regarding pistol range fees.  The following applies to non-
Club sponsored usage, i.e. coming to shoot outside of leagues. 

Members $10 per person PER HOUR 
Non-Members $20 per person PER HOUR 
Minimum range fee PER HOUR is $20 

 
• A member comes alone during off-league time to practice.  The cost will be $20 per hour.  

That is the minimum range fee per hour.  There is no pro-rating this fee.  If that person 
practices for 1.5 hours, the fee is $20 for the first hour and $20 for the second hour. 

• A member comes with two fellow members during off-league time to practice.  The cost will 
be $10 for each member, per hour (total $30).   

• A member and a non-member come to practice during off-league time.  The cost will be $10 
for the member and $20 for the non-member per hour.   

 
 
 
 
 

Please save all pop cans and water bottles!  Do not toss them in the garbage.  They 
are retuned for the 5-cent deposit.  Thank you. 

 
 

 
 
 



 

UPCOMING MEMBERSHIP MEETING DATES – 

January 8 
February 12 
March 12 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Ideas	for	the	newsletter?		Text	or	call	Renee	Engels	at	716-864-2989	or	16wnyfan@gmail.com	
	

 

Find	us	on	FaceBook	
Allied	Sportsmen	of	WNY	

	
www.alliedsportsmen.com	

	
	
	
	
	
	


